
 

 

 

 

 

 

A message to our customers, from Devon Clothing 
You may have noticed some changes at Devon Clothing recently. 

Here are some of the early changes that may affect you: 

- We now own our own offshore manufacturing plant, so we have more control over our 

finished product. 

- In times where prices seem to be going up, we’ve got some good news on some of your 

items which have seen a price reduction. 

- We’ve updated our PE polo sizing to bring it more in line with current sports uniform 

suppliers. 

- Our codes for our products have changed but you can still find what you need online by 

checking the garment photos, which have stayed the same. 

 

We understand that some of these changes might seem confusing or be a little inconvenient in the 

short term, but we’re working towards a bigger and better future with Devon Clothing, and we’ll do 

our best to keep you updated with any changes as they occur. 

To help you with our new PE polo sizing, please see the table below. 

 

If you need some help in choosing your new PE polo size, please don’t hesitate to get in touch with 

our shop assistants at your school uniform shop. 

While we transition to the new sizes you may notice that the old sizes are still listed on our current 

garments in stock. We apologise for any confusion caused by this and expect it should be resolved 

fairly quickly. 

 

Thank you for your ongoing patience and support, 

From the Team at Devon Clothing! 

OLD 
SIZE 

10Y 12Y 14Y S M L XL 2XL 3XL 4XL 5XL 

NEW 
SIZE 

4XS 3XS 2XS XS/16 S M L XL 2XL 3XL 4XL 


